
 

Hello Students! 
 
You have a special opportunity to let us know what you think! As a 
student in a Florida public district or charter school, your experiences 
and opinions are really important to us. The Florida Department of 
Education has a unique opportunity this summer to take a deep look at 
career and technical education as it is offered in the State of Florida, 
and as a current student in the public school system, your insights are 
needed. 

A short survey has been designed that will take you at most 10 minutes 
to complete. Specifically, this survey will take a look at your 
participation, experiences, and opinions on career and technical 
education programs like culinary arts, manufacturing, digital 
technologies and more. 

Your responses will remain absolutely confidential. Your name or 
identifying information will not be requested, and all the results will be 
analyzed in such a way that responses will not be linked to an individual. 

Use the following link or use your cellphone to scan the QR code below:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B5GR6NS   

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B5GR6NS

